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Nicole Norvell, LCSW, is the Director of the Office 
of Early Childhood and Out of School Learning in 
Indiana.  In her current capacity, Nicole is 
responsible for the administration of the Child 
Care Development Fund as well as the State of 
Indiana’s Pre-k program.  As a long time public 
servant, Nicole has previously lead the Division of 
Disability and Rehabilitative Services which 
supports individuals with disabilities from birth 
through adulthood.  In addition, Nicole functioned 
as the State Director of Special Education, within 
the Indiana Department of Education, where she 
focused on the inclusion of students with 
disabilities in order to ensure they had equal 
access to superior educational outcomes.  Nicole 
has spent time completing clinical practice with 
youth and families and has worked within non-
profit agencies across Indiana.  Nicole earned her 
Master’s in Social Work from Indiana University 
Northwest and has held her clinical license since 
2011.   
 

 

 

 


